
Time Wasting Influences Mean
Eternal Death

religion-news we answer all
scriptural questions

with scripture
Read the news; we show the

Prophecies.

The Book of Yahweh has the best reference of
any bible I know, and is used exclusively in

this article unless otherwise specified. It has
the Sacred Names restored, which were replaced
with titles such as Lord and God, under the
direction of the Vatican (Roman Catholic

Church) in all versions, such as the King James
version.

Isayah 34:16 — Search out The Book of Yahweh,
and read. Not one of these will be neglected.
For it is written: Yahweh is their shepherd;
for His mouth has commanded it, and His spirit

has gathered them.

 

Time Wasting Influences

Mean Eternal Death

 

I know that the Sacred Scriptures are not believed in this
time period. I also know that there are 4,199 religions of
Satan  that  have  a  chokehold  on  the  whole  world  that  is
influenced by and belong to Satan.

 

Would you like to read that in your own bible or in The Book
of Yahweh? Read on and you will.

 

All 4,199 religions in this generation fight against Yahweh
and  His  laws  of  righteousness,  and  they  work  to  change
Yahweh’s laws of righteousness.

https://yahwehsbranch.com/time-wasting-influences-mean-eternal-death/
https://yahwehsbranch.com/time-wasting-influences-mean-eternal-death/


 

They replaced Yahweh’s Name in all versions of The Book of
Yahweh, such as the King James version.

 

The very fact that these religions fight against Yahweh and
His laws is absolute proof that the Scriptures are true and
can be completely trusted to foretell the way to life eternal
to us and the way of eternal death.

 

Read this:

Daniyl 7:25

And he will speak great words against Yahweh, and will wear
out; mentally attack to cause to fall away, the Saints of
Yahweh, and think to change times; Yahweh’s Feast Days, and
change laws; and they will be given into his hand until a
time, and times, and the dividing of time.

 

The Roman Catholic religion is the one shown to lead this
massive change to turn the whole world against the Creator,
Yahweh. Yes, the Roman Catholic Church is shown to be the one.
Although they argue their futile points, one of the things
that gives them away is their location.

 

 

The Vatican—Roman Catholic Church

 

The meaning of the words Vatican, Catholic and Roman are as



follows:

Vatican means divining serpent.
Catholic means universal, meaning they worship all Gods.
Roman means strong soldier.

 

Catholic means worshipers of Gods, and they’re evil as the
Gods.

 

Watch for the word evil as in:

Genesis 3:5

For Yahweh knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes will
be  opened,  and  you  will  be  as  Gods  (elohim),  knowing
righteousness  and  evil.

 

Evil as the Gods.

 

Compare:

Genesis 2:9, 16-17

9 And out of the ground Yahweh made every tree grow that is
pleasant to the sight, and desirable for food. The Tree of
Life was in the midst of the garden, and the tree of the
knowledge of righteousness and evil.

16 And Yahweh commanded the man, saying: Of every tree of the
garden you may freely eat;

17 But of the tree of the knowledge of righteousness and evil
you must not eat, for starting with the day you eat of it,
dying you will die.



 

Remember Genesis 3:5—evil as the Gods.

 

You need to watch for the word evil. You will see this in all
4,199  religions  in  this  generation.  Evil  is  what  they
practice;  righteousness,  they  avoid.

 

Read this:

I Yahchanan 3:12

Not as Cain, who was of that evil one, and murdered his
brother. And why did he murder his brother? Because his works
were evil, and his brother’s were righteous.

 

Cain belonged to Satan. So do the 4,199 religions in this
generation,  which  includes  the  Roman  Catholic
Church—Vatican—according  to  your  bible.

 

Read what makes one belong to Satan:

Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with
her.

Romans 6:16

Do you not know that to whom you yield yourselves as servants
to obey, his servants you are whom you obey—whether of sin,
which  leads  to  death,  or  of  obedience,  which  leads  to



righteousness?

I Yahchanan 3:4-12

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the laws; for sin is
the transgression of the laws.

5 And you know that He was manifested to take away our sins,
and in Him is no sin.

6 Whoever abides in Him does not sin; whoever sins, has not
seen Him, neither knows Him.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
righteousness is righteous, just as He is righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

9 Whoever is begotten of Yahweh does not practice sin; for His
seed remains in him; and it is possible for him not to sin,
because he has been begotten of Yahweh.

10 In this the children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

11 For this is the message that you heard from the beginning,
that we should love one another.

12 Not as Cain, who was of that evil one, and murdered his
brother. And why did he murder his brother? Because his works
were evil, and his brother’s were righteous.

 

Verse 8: Do you see to whom you belong, you who practice
breaking the seventh day Sabbath, each seventh day of the week
(Exodus 20:8-11)? Yahweh shows that the leading religion sits
on seven hills.



Revelation 17:3, 7, 9

3 So he carried me away in the Spirit into the midst of
Godworshipers  (worshipers  of  Elohim);  and  I  saw  a  woman
sitting  on  a  scarlet  colored  beast,  full  of  names  of
blasphemy,  having  seven  heads  and  ten  horns.

7 And the messenger said to me: Why are you astonished? I will
tell you the mystery of the woman, and of the beast that
carries her, which has the seven heads and ten horns.

9 And here is the mind which has wisdom: The seven heads are
seven hills on which the woman sits.

 

Verses 3, 7 and 9: seven heads.

 

Does the Vatican—Roman Catholic Church sit on seven hills?

 

The  Basic  Everyday  Encyclopedia,  page  451,  gives  us  the
following  information  concerning  these  seven  mountains
(hills).

 

Rome…Traditionally founded 753 BC…built on 7 hills…

 

Compton’s Pictured Encyclopedia, 1948, Volume 12, page 144,
also tells us about the city of seven hills.

 

…the  “City  of  Seven  Hills.”  …the  Capitoline,  Palatine,
Aventine,  Quirinal,  Viminal,  Esquiline,  and  Caelian  hills.
…the seat of the papacy, the head of the great Roman Catholic



Church.

 

Now read:

Revelation 17:18

And the woman whom you saw, is that great city which reigns
over the kings of the earth.

 

The word kings actually refers to religions.

 

There are many religions.

Mattithyah 24:3, 11-12

3 Now as He sat on the Mount of Olives, the Disciples came to
Him privately, saying; Tell us, when will these things be?
What will be the sign of Your coming and the end of the ages?

11 Because many false religions will be aroused, and will
deceive the many.

12 And because iniquity will abound, the love of the many will
grow cold.

 

Did you notice the time period? This is the time period of the
nuclear bombs that will darken the sun in this generation.

 

Only 14 Months Left

In This Generation

 



Yes! Only 14 months left of the coronavirus and the other six
plagues of the seven last plagues that will bring down fire
(nuclear) from heaven.

 

If you aren’t on our monthly mailing list, you need to be.
Call the South Office (325-893-5899)  at The House of Yahweh
and get your name on our mailing list to receive The Prophetic
Word magazine and Newsletter every month. You can also read
them online at yahweh.com.

 

You need to read our weekly blog letters, too, that are on
yahwehsbranch.com.

 

Read  the  magazines  and  letters  from  The  House  of  Yahweh,
faithfully.

Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yahaqob, and He will teach us of His ways, and we
will walk in His paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.



 

Reading The House of Yahweh material will start you on the
road to:

Isayah 45:21-22

21 Speak out, bring your proofs near; yes, let them take
counsel together. Who has declared this from ancient time? Who
has foretold it from that time? Have not I, Yahweh? And there
is no source of power except Me, a just Father and a Savior;
there is none but Me.

22 Look to Me, and be saved, all the ends of the earth; for I
am Yahweh, and there is no other source of power.

 

That will start you on the road to:

Isayah 58:13-14

13 If you turn away your foot from breaking the Sabbath: from
doing your pleasure; your own business, your own pleasure, on
My Holy Day, and call the Sabbath a delight; the Holy Day of
Yahweh honorable, and will honor Him by not doing your own
ways, nor finding your own pleasure, nor engaging in idle
conversation:

14 Then you will find your joy in Yahweh; and I will cause you
to ride on the high places of the earth, and feed you with the
heritage of Yaaqob your father—for the mouth of Yahweh has
spoken it.

 

That will start you on the road to:

Romans 6:16

Do you not know that to whom you yield yourselves as servants



to obey, his servants you are whom you obey—whether of sin,
which  leads  to  death,  or  of  obedience,  which  leads  to
Righteousness?

 

That will take you to:

I Corinthians 6:9-11

9 Do you not know that the unrighteous will not inherit the
Kingdom  of  Yahweh?  Do  not  deceive  yourselves.  Neither
fornicators, nor  God worshipers (worshipers of elohim), nor
adulterers, nor men who commit sexual perversions with boys,
nor men who commit sexual perversions with other men,

10 Nor thieves, nor covetous, nor drunkards, nor revilers, nor
extortioners, will inherit the Kingdom of Yahweh.

11 And such were some of you. But now you are washed, now you
are sanctified, now you are justified in the Name of Yahshua
Messiah, and by the Spirit of our Father.

 

And:

II Corinthians 6:14-18

14 Do not be unequally yoked together with unbelievers. For
what fellowship has righteousness with unrighteousness? And
what fellowship does light have with darkness?

15 And what harmony can there be between Messiah and Belial;
worthlessness: Satan? Or what share does a believer have with
an infidel; untrustworthy, not faithful, not true nor loyal?

16 And what agreement does The House of Yahweh have with Gods
(elohim)? For we are the House of the living Father. As Yahweh
has said: I will dwell in them and walk among them. I will be
their Father, and they will be My people.



17 Therefore: Come out from among them and be separate, says
Yahweh. Do not touch the unclean, and I will receive you.

18 I will be a Father to you, and you will be My sons and
daughters, says Yahweh Almighty.

 

Those who hate righteousness will not practice the Laws of
Yahweh.

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the laws; for sin is
the transgression of the laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
righteousness is righteous, just as He is righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

 

This will separate you from evil influences which have kept
you practicing sin all your life, and will connect you with
the rewards of Yahweh’s righteous Laws.

Revelation 22:12-21

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the city.

15 For outside are dogs, and sorcerers, and whoremongers, and



murderers, and worshipers of Gods (elohim) and everyone who
professes to love, yet practices breaking the Laws.

16 I, Yahshua, have sent My messenger to testify to you these
things in the congregations of The House of Yahweh. I am the
root and the offspring of David, and the Bright and Morning
Star.

17 And the Spirit and the brides, say: Come! And let him who
hears, say: Come! And let him who is thirsty come. And whoever
will, let him take the water of life freely.

18 For I testify to everyone who hears the words of the
prophecy of this Book: If any man will add to these things, it
will come to pass that he will add to himself the plagues that
are written in this Book:

19 And if any man will take away from the words of the Book of
this prophecy, it will come to pass that he will take away his
part out of The Book of Life, and out of Yahweh Shammah, and
from the things which are written in this Book.

20 He Who testifies these things, says: Surely I come quickly!
HalleluYahweh! Let this be so! Come, Yahshua Messiah.

21 The love of our King, Yahshua Messiah, be with you all.
HalleluYahweh!

 

Stop wasting your time. Use your computer or phone wisely.
Don’t allow Satan to pull you into sin on those devices.

 

Yahshua said to seek righteousness, not foolishness.

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.



Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yahaqob, and He will teach us of His ways, and we
will walk in His paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

 

Yes! The House of Yahweh is here, established in the last days
just as Yahweh foretold in prophecy. It is written.

 

Unless you take advantage of what Yahweh teaches you at His
House now, in these last 14 months, you will lose out. Read
everything put out by The House of Yahweh.

 

Yahweh bless your understanding.

 

True Ahab,

 

Yisrayl Hawkins
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